BoR PC07 (19) 16

From: .

Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2019 11:06 AM
To: NTP_Guidelines; NTP_Guidelines_Notifications
Subject: NTP consultation

Dear sir or madam,

| would like to be in control of the equipment that is in my home and the freedom to change it if necessary. My current provider in Belgium Telnet make it really hard to do

so, because they use those devices as data collection apparatuses. | don't like that. As citizen we should be empowered and in control not subjected to shady practice by
guasi-monopoly.

My request for Bor (19) 181 is for citizens to have full decision on their networking equipment making point A the 'location of the NTP.

I'm 100% percent behind the FSFe opinion found here: https://download.fsfe.org/policy/routers/20191121-BEREC-Guidelines-Consultation.pdf
Thanks you for taking us into consideration.

Best regards,





